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     Wednesday 4th January 2023  
  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the new 
headteacher for Maricourt Catholic High School.  I feel honoured to have been 
appointed and am very much looking forward to getting to know all our pupils, 
parents, carers and staff.    
 

I have been privileged to serve young people in Catholic education for the last 
28 years and am delighted to be joining a school with such strong traditions 
and history. I first visited Maricourt in summer 2022 and was immediately 
struck by the Mercy ethos, the caring community and the dedication of the 
staff to achieve academic excellence. Under my leadership, Maricourt will 
continue to be a place where children are encouraged to be their best and 
achieve the extraordinary.   
 

From my experience of school leadership, I know the partnership between 
home and school is critical in any child’s success and I look forward to 
strengthening further the relationship between home and school. 
 

I hope to meet many of you over the coming weeks and months.  
  
Yours in Christ,  
 
 

 
 
 

Mrs T Hatton  
Headteacher  
 
 
 
  
 


